Willamette Neighborhood Draft Minutes 5/10/2017
The meeting was called to order @7:01 p.m.

Minutes were read by Kathie Halicki. Elizabeth made the motion to accept the  minutes with
one correction (Leslie Hayertz did not make the comment regarding ADA, it was Keisha
Brewsher). Julia seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously with correction.

Elizabeth informed us that our balance at Pacific West Bank is $3,691.32. It was $3,719.77 last
month, but we had an expenditure of $28.45 for goodies for our April meeting leaving us with
$3,691.32. In July the City Council gives the NA’s their stipend.

Mike Jones’ (long time city leader) 13 year old daughter passed. Gail purchased a card for all of
us to sign.

Planning Commission meeting is the same night as WNA meeting, on building up the street
from us. It pertains to WNA, conflict of time. We feel that the PC should have chosen another
day so that we too could come to PC meeting to voice our opinions.

City budget is still in process.

Main Street= Noel and Brad = Farmers Market starts 5/31. 4:00 — 8:00 p.m., rummage sale will
be once a month. Street Scape = business grant from City of West Linn. Must be a 5013C, must
have ADA, bike tracks, safety. The grant barely covered architects, professional landscaper
(Steven Shibley from Estacada). It is a conceptual drawing. Vision Zero = “back in parking”. It is
to lessen the exposure to traffic. We questioned the pollution of exhaust into restaurant
patrons. We felt that the postcard mailing of the questionnaire for said streetscape was not
sufficient. Many of us in WNA did not receive it and some of those on Willamette Falls (or a
block off) did not receive it. We were told it was due to a lack of funding. Suggestions made
were: to put it in the water bill, get nonprofits together to make sure they don’t duplicate
efforts. There is a need to combine forces and resources.

Historic Willamette= Historic Willamette.com, next meetings will be 6/24 & 8/24 @ Police
station with time to be determined. Add Historic Willamette to WNA web page.

The suggestion was made that perhaps we need to ask some of our high school students to
volunteer to update the city web page, since it is incomplete and difficult to navigate.

School Board candidates Mr. Taylor and Megan Molatore came to speak to us.
6/6/2017 West Linn Waterfront Project meeting is at the library @5:00p.m..
The meeting was adjourned @ 9:07.

Minutes submitted by Kathie Halicki, WNA secretary
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